
Happy Birthday!
28 Bob Lepley

28 Ron Hostetler

Remember the unspoken requests for families in our congregation
Pray for peace between Ukraine & Russia. 
Remember Larry Morrison as he continues with maintenance therapy for cancer and for

Ken Kurtz as he is awaiting word for what sort of cancer treatment he will receive.  
Pray for our shut-ins & nursing homes: Suzan, Pete, Elmer, Mary, Ila, Velma and Fred's

mother Doris. Pray for the caregivers in the congregation and others who are providing

much needed support.

PRAYERS

CROWN HILL NEWS
NOVEMBER 27, 2022 FIRST SUNDAY OF ADVENT

Preaching: Dan
Sermon: Watch!

Scripture: Matt. 24:36-44

We will be decorating the church for Christmas on Monday, November 28th at 6 PM. Please

plan to help if possible. "Many hands make light work"
Crown Hill is to furnish 15 dozen cookies for the Nov. 30 Fundraiser Meal for Love INC. at

Kidron Mennonite Church. Sign up on the bulletin board.
On November 27th we will observe Communion during Sunday morning worship. We will

also take up a Compassion Fund Offering that day in addition to our normal offerings.

Please remember to designate your giving that week. Thanks! 
Ladies Bible Study is continuing at 8:30 am in the Fellowship Hall. We will be doing a Study

on James "Growing in Wisdom and Faith". All women are welcome. 
Wednesday Evening Prayer All are welcome to gather for a time of devotions, prayer and

singing from 6:30 to 7:30 PM (Nov 30) at Twila and Velma’s If you have questions, call

Myrna or Dan.
ompassion Fund Offering that day in addition to our normal offerings. Please remember to

designate your giving that week. Thanks! 
Ladies Bible Study is continuing at 8:30 am in the Fellowship Hall. We will be doing a Study

on James "Growing in Wisdom and Faith". All women are welcome. 
Wednesday Evening Prayer All are welcome to gather for a time of devotions, prayer and

singing from 6:30 to 7:30 PM (Nov 23) at Twila and Velma’s If you have questions, call

Myrna or Dan.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



OFFERING 11/13/22
General $2879

The November Food Pantry was a busy and cold couple of

days!  We served over 200 families for the first time in many


years.  The number of families coming to the food pantry has

been increasing every month since this summer and this


month was a big jump--we suspect because we were giving

away turkeys!  Thanks to all the volunteers who helped


unload trucks, pack boxes, move turkeys, manage the traffic

flow, load cars and more!  Our next food pantry is after


Christmas which will give everyone a chance to recover and

get the inventory restocked.  


